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Issue 3 

“Be very careful, then, how you live – not as unwise but as wise, making the most of 

every opportunity.” 5 Ephesians 15 - 16 

 WB 16 October 
2023 
Groundworks 
continued to prepare 
for the installation of 
the temporary block. 
Surveys were 
completed to assess 
how to connect 
services to the block. 

 This fortnightly bulletin will provide you with a progress update for our partial 
rebuild of St Peter’s Collegiate Academy. It will feature any adjustments to the 
proposed timeline, what has been undertaken over the preceding two weeks 
and some photos to show the current state of the rebuild. 
 
The area for the temporary block is still undergoing significant groundworks to 
install drainage and prepare for a connection of services. To support this work 
there has been an increase 
in the number of 
construction staff working 
on the extended site. In 
order to accommodate the 
construction staff new 
offices and workspaces have 
been installed on the 
overflow car park. 
 
In addition to the 
preparation of the site for 
the temporary block work 
has also begun on the temporary car park which will be used by staff and visitors. 
This is critical work because the main car park will be used to locate a temporary 
reception and offices from Easter 2024 onwards. 
 
Our next meeting with Keir is scheduled for the week beginning Monday, 27 
November 2023. Following the conclusion of this meeting I will be able to share 
our proposed planning for the movement into the temporary block from A block 
prior to its demolition. 

 WB 30 October 
2023 
Site offices and 
facilities for the 
construction team are 
now in position on the 
overflow car park.  

 

   

 

 
 
 
 
12 January 2026 
The new Academy 
block replacing A-block 
will be open to pupils. 

 

 


